
ROY COOPER 
GOVERNOR 

Ms. Lynn Jarvis 

STATE OF NORTH CAROLlNA 

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 

February 14, 2018 

North Carolina Department of Commerce 
Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 

MA.CHELLE SANDERS 
SECRETARY 

Re: SCH File # 18-E-4600-0042; Application of Duke Energy Progress, LLC for 
Certificate to construct approximately 6.91 miles of New 230-kV Transmission Line 
in Carteret Co. Docket# E-2, Sub 1113. 

Dear Ms. Jarvis: 

The above referenced environmental impact information has been reviewed through the State 
Clearinghouse under the provisions of the North Carolina Environmental Policy Act. 

Attached to this letter are additional comments made in the review of this document. Because 
of the nature ofthe comments, it has been determined that no further State Clearinghouse review 
action on your part is needed for compliance with the North Carolina Environmental Policy Act. 
The attached comments should be taken into consideration in project development. 

Attachments 
cc: RegionP 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 
1301 MAll.. SERVICE CENTER 
RALEIGH, NC 27699·1301 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Crystal Best 
State Environmental Review Clearinghouse 

Telephone: (919) 807-2425 
Fax: (919) 733-9571 
COURIER#51-0I-OO 

Email: state.clearinghause@doa.nc.gov 

Website: www.ncadmin.nc.gov 

Location: 
116 WEST JONES STREET 

RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA 



Best, Crystal 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Gledhill-earley. Renee <renee.gledhill-earley@ncdcr.gov> 
Monday, February 12, 2018 11:06 AM 
Tyner, Gail 
Jirak, Jack 
RE: {External] Clearing House Tracking Number CH 17-1557 

*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open 
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected 
email.*** 
Dear Ms. Tyner: 

Your email and outline of our conversation, concurring in the need for an archaeological survey prior to any ground 
disturbing activities associated with the subject line, are correct. We are not opposed to the North Carolina Utilities 
Commission making the conduct and reporting of an archaeological survey a condition of its order as the same survey 
will be required by the USACE for its permit. 

We will look forward to receipt of the archaeological survey report upon its completion. 

Renee Gledhill-Earley 
Environmental Review Coordinator 
State Historic Preservation Office 
109 E Jones St MSC 4617 Raleigh, NC 27699 

919 807 6579 office 

NC DEPARTMENT OF 
NATURAL AND CULTURAL RESOURCES 

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law 
and may be disclosed to third parties. 

Please Note: Requests for project review or responses to our review comments should be sent to our Environmental Review 
emailbox at environmental.review@ncdcr.gov Otherwise, I will have to return your request and ask that you send it to the proper 
mailbox. This will cause delays in your project. Information on email project submittal is at: 
http:/ /www.hpo.ncdcr .gov/er fer _email_submittal.html 

\ 


